
The University of Chicago Mobile Healthcare Van 
is coming to the Perspectives-Calumet campus. 

October 24th (tentative) , November 6th and 20th, and December 4th.

Full Pediatric Services for all Students:
•Physicals for school and winter sports.
•Immunizations.
•Evaluation of acute conditions (sudden illness/injury).
•Hearing/vision/lead/anemia screenings.
•Many other healthcare services.

Attention Parents:

Brought to you by:
To RSVP and for appointments contact:

Chase Woodward at the Perspectives-Calumet campus.
(773) 358-6127 or cwoodward@perspectivescs.org

**Brief parent information meeting on Wednesday, October 5th at 5pm.**
1st floor staff lounge, refreshments provided.  Please RSVP by 10/1. 
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